
  

Dear: Chair Carroll,

RE: CHANGE IN ZONING FOR GRAYMARK WAIALE ROAD
ASSOCIATES, LLC (WAILUKU) (LU-37)

We are not prepared to provide a written response on LU-37 by March 1, 2013 and need more
time to respond. I have begun coordinating with Graymark Waiale Road Associates, LLC, and we

will respond to you in writing by Friday March 22, 2013.

Thank you for your letter concerning LU-37. Should you have any questions, please contact me at

242-1955.

Sincerely yours,

Brett A. Davis
Land Use Planner

Cc. Carla Nakata, Council Services (via email)
Mr. Brian Hecktman, Graymark Waiale Rd Associates LLC. (via email)
Mr. Jeffrey Dack, Maui Planning Department (via email)
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